MBALTIMORE

DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION

MEMORANDUM

TOx: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Karen Randle, Executive Secretary

FROM: M. J. Brodie, Pre%%’ﬁcw&c,
DATE: March 13, 2012

SUBJECT:  City Council Bill No. 12-0034
Repeal of Planned Unit Development Designation — Gateway South

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on City
Council Bill No. 12-0034, an ordinance for the purpose of repealing Ordinance 08-10, and the
authority conferred in that Ordinance to designate the Gateway South Planned Unit Development
rescinded. BDC has reviewed the bill and fully supports City Council Bill No. 12-0034.

o Deputy Mayor Kaliope Parthemos
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill1 2/12-0034

1E©E[\\‘7§%\5
il ,

i
i
; 11 }
MR } 6201 [

~

36S. Charles Street + Suite 1600 -« Baltimore, MD 21201-3015 - 12l 4108379305 -« {21 410837 6363 WWW.BALTIMOREDEVELOPMENT.COM



